
SUBCOMMITTEE NO.1 ON HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES                  JANUARY 27, 2020 

 

A S S E M B L Y  B U D G E T  C O M M I T T E E    

NOTICE 
 

ASSEMBLY BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE NO. 1  
ON HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 

ASSEMBLYMEMBER DR. JOAQUIN ARAMBULA, CHAIR  
 

NEW PROCESS ON STAKEHOLDER PROPOSALS/BUDGET REQUESTS 
 

For your information, Sub 1 is instituting the following with regard to stakeholder 
proposals/budget requests: 

 The Subcommittee will only hear, and consider for support, stakeholder proposals 
that have the support of a Member of the Assembly.  Exceptions may be made on 
a case by case basis for no-cost proposals. 

 

 The Subcommittee is requesting that all stakeholder proposals be submitted to 
Subcommittee staff utilizing the Proposal Request form. 

 

 All stakeholder proposals must be submitted to Subcommittee staff by 5 pm on 
Monday, March 2, 2020, with the support of an Assemblymember, in order to be 
considered for hearing on the appropriate hearing date.* 

 
HEALTH 
*Our first health hearing will be on Monday, March 2, 2020, on the Department of Public 
Health. Therefore, I am urging advocates to submit proposals specific to the Department 
of Public Health no later than Friday, February 21, and as early as possible, so that we 
might be able to hear it on March 2.  
 
HUMAN SERVICES 

*Our first human services hearing will be on Wednesday, March 4, 2020, on the 
Department of Developmental Services.  Therefore, I am urging advocates to submit 
proposals specific to the Department of Developmental Services no later than Friday, 
February 21, and as early as possible, so that we might be able to hear it on March 4.  


